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Well done to all our Year 6 pupils that worked 

so incredibly hard to prepare for the SATs. We 

are so proud of your efforts and hard work.  

We would also like to say a massive thank you 

to Mrs. Lunn who worked so incredibly hard 

to prepare our Year 6’s for SATs.  

Last, but not least, we would like to say thank 

you to all our parents that supported their 

children through all of the SATs ‘madness’.  



Attendance Winners! 

 

 

Congratulations Class 1, you can have an extra 

10 minutes playtime next Friday!!  

Well done!  

Safeguarding Tips: 
 

 

 

Talk PANTS by NSPCC helps children understand that 

their body belongs to them, and they should tell some-

one they trust if anything makes them feel upset or 

worried. To help you start the conversation with your 

child, we are sharing the NSPCC’s helpful tips, advice 

and materials.  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-

parents/pants-underwear-rule/  

Class : 99 % 

 

 

Class : 99.26% 

 
 

Class : 94.79% 

Important Dates and Events: 

 

 

 

 
 

 Monday 15th May - Show As-
sembly at 09:15 

 Tuesday 16th May - Friday 
26th May - KS1 SATs 

 Thursday 18th May @ 15:00 - 
Phonics Screening Check Par-
ents Meeting in the Hall 

 Monday 22nd May - Show 
Assembly at 09:15 

 Tuesday 23rd May @ 15:00 - 
Multiplication Check Parents 
Meeting in the Hall 

 Monday 19th June Vancols 
Photography (whole class 
photographs 

 Friday 30th June—Friday 7th 
July—Scholastic Book Fair 

(will send out more details 
regarding this nearer the 
time) 

 Date to be confirmed—END 
OF KS2 SATS DISCO (more de-
tails to follow) 

 Date to be confirmed—END OF 
KS1 SATs SCHOOL SLEEP-OVER 
(more details to follow) 

 
 

Plant Appeal: 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like our plant pots to blossom 

this summer. If you have any extra plants 

that you are willing to gift to the school, 

we would really appreciate it.  

Thanks so much in advance. 


